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Holiday lighting contest Neighborhood Picnic 

We are very excited about the picnic this year.  We will be hosting 

the picnic on Sunday  September 20th beginning at 4pm.  

More details in the weeks to come! 

 

Wheels & Dreams Car, Truck & Bike Show 

This event will be on Sunday September 13th from 

11-4 off Johnson Dr. and Nieman. Money collected 

will benefit Shawnee families in need.

 

What is being built in Shawnee? 

Hotels: There will be 3 new hotels at 435 and Midland:  

Holiday Inn, Comfort Inn Suites, Fairfield Inn 

Westlink Business Park:    

This is an 80 acre park off 43rd St. East of K-7. There is potential for 

7 buildings on site with 1.1 million dollars of leasable space. The 

first building has been completed and is fully leased. 

 

Seven Hills Farms Website http://sevenhillsfarms.weebly.com/ 

Check us out on Facebook Seven Hills Farms 

Click here  for your link to the City Line News 

 

 
 

Neighborhood Markers 

I hope all of you have enjoyed the new plants at 

The marker areas. We have contracted with Lush Lawns and 

Landscapes to make this happen. If you are interested in 

more of what this company could do for you please contact 

Nick at 913-905-9860 

American Flag Etiquette  

Tips to keep in mind if you are one of our homeowners 

proudly displaying the American flag: 

 Outdoor flags should only be displayed between 

sunrise & sunset, unless illuminated 

 If you flag is very worn have it properly disposed of 

by burning in a dignified manner, most American 

Legion posts will conduct the proper ceremony 

 Never let any part of the flag touch the ground and 

it should be folded ceremoniously for storage 

New Board Members! 

Please join me in welcoming our new board members! 

Layla Habibi Olberding- Member at Large 

Stephanie Champagne- Member at Large 

Tim Champagne- Member at Large 

We are so thankful to have these new members on 

our team and look forward to our future work  

with them! 
 

                         Lou Baratta- President                        Bethany Perry- Vice President               Jason Perry- Treasurer 
ljbaratta@live.com  bethanyperryshf@gmail.com  usmcperry@gmail.com 

Members at Large 
 

             Benito Berardo                   Layla Habibi-Olberding                   Stephanie Champagne               Tim Champagne 
      bberardo@kumc.edu             habibi.layla@gmail.com      champagnestephanie@hotmail.com     champagnetim@hotmail.com 
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